

Blair-Taylor School District

N31024 Elland Road • P.O. Box 107 • Blair, WI 54616 • www.btsd.k12.wi.us

BLAIR-TAYLOR ADMINISTRATION

Jeffrey S. Eide Superintendent 608.989.2881 Fax: 608.989.2451

Dana T. Eide7-12 *Principal*608.989.2525
Fax: 608.989.2451

Lynn Halverson *K-6 Principal* 608.989.9835 Fax: 608.989.2451

August 16, 2021

NOTICE:

Fall School Opening Plan (Available for Public Comment)

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that members of the Blair-Taylor Board of Education will hold their regular monthly meeting on August 16, 2021, at 5:30 pm. The meeting will include an opportunity for members of the public to comment and provide input on the contents of the fall 2021 opening plan.

Community members may contact the District Office at 608-989-2881 and request a paper copy of the draft plan from administrative assistant Crystal Sweno. There is a link on our website under the superintendent message and COVID Information.

Members of the public who would like to provide written comment or input regarding the contents of the plan may do so by emailing administrative assistant Crystal Sweno at swenoc@btsd.k12.wi.us or by dropping it off at the district office:

Blair-Taylor School District Attn: Fall School Opening Plan Comments N31024 Elland Road Blair, WI 54616